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MEDIA RELEASE

CPO meets TTUTA in ongoing wage negotiations

April 8th, 2025 — Earlier today, the Chief Personnel Officer (CPO), Commander Dr. Daryl
Dindial, continued salary and wage negotiations with representatives from the Trinidad and
Tobago Unified Teachers’ Association (TTUTA). Commander Dindial indicated, that the
meeting with TTUTA focused on discussions surrounding salary adjustments for the period from
October 1%, 2020 to September 30", 2023.

The meeting signals the third round of engagement with the Unions and Associations for
negotiations over the next two (2) weeks (April 8-17), for the period 2020-2022.

Commander Dindial highlighted that over the next two weeks, he is scheduled to meet with the
Trinidad and Tobago Defence Force; Trinidad and Tobago Police Service Social and Welfare
Association; Prison Officer’s Association of Trinidad and Tobago; Fire Service Association of
Trinidad and Tobago; N.U.G.F.W; Amalgamated Workers Trade Union; Contractors and General
Workers Trade Union; Public Services Association and All Trinidad General Workers Trade
Union. He added, these meetings will cover a wide range of topics, including salary adjustments,
benefits, and other key employment matters for workers during the aforementioned period.

The CPO assures the public that updates on the progress of negotiations will be shared as
discussions unfold. He stressed that the Government remains committed to fair and transparent
processes, recognising the critical importance of addressing outstanding wage negotiations.
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